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Protection and Permanency MEMORANDUM PPM 05-25
TO:

Service Region Administrators

Service Region Administrator Associates

 

Regional Program Specialists

 

Family Services Office Supervisors

FROM:


Michelle Sanborn, Director

Division of Protection and Permanency

DATE:

October 26, 2005
SUBJECT: Standard of Practice (SOP) 3B.2 - Per Diem Rates regarding Basic and Advanced
The purpose of this memorandum is to inform staff of a clarification to the new Chapter 3B – Resource Home Reimbursements prior to its effective date of November 1, 2005.  Based on feedback between the OOHC Branch and the Division of Financial Management, SOP 3B.2 Per Diem Rates regarding Basic and Advanced reimbursements will revert to the currently used method of reimbursement based on training of the Resource Home parents.  

If you have any questions concerning this memorandum, please contact Chris Workman at chris.workman@ky.gov or (502) 564-6852 (x-4500).
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